
Denton Independent School District
Consider Approval of Donation from Place to Be Properties

February 13, 2024

SUMMARY:      
Place to Be Properties has historically been devoted to the Denton community and has been a long-time 
supporter of local school districts including Denton ISD. This donation represents Place to Be Properties 
continued support of Denton ISD students. 

BOARD GOAL:  
Growth & Management – Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
No previous action. 

 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:

This donation is being brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CDC (local) policy.  

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Place to Be Properties agreed to donate $2,800.00 to Denton ISD for the purchase of Christmas 
gifts for the students at Gonzales School for Young Children.

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS:
This is a one-time donation.

ALTERNATIVES:
None. 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
The Superintendent recommends approval of the Place to Be donation in the amount of $2,800.00 for the 
purchase of Christmas gifts for the children at Gonzales School for Young Children.

 PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Financial Operations
Yalonda Weaver, Director of Grant Financial Management

ATTACHMENT:
 None


